[image: image1.wmf]
Dear Parents,

Our Book Fair is an annual event that is held to coincide with Children’s Book Week. 
Each year we receive a beautiful selection of books from ‘The Book Garden’ that you can browse through and order/purchase from.
The Centre receives a small percentage from the sales. With this ‘credit’, we are able to select new books that we feel would be of value to our Centre.

A clear and simple explanation on how to order books will be placed next to the order forms near the book display.

As you can imagine, the care of the books provided for us is very important. We trust that parents will ensure that small children are supervised if they are handling any of the books.

We trust that you will support us and enjoy looking through these wonderful books

[image: image2.wmf]
If you have any questions, please see Helen

(Mon, Tues, Thurs or Fri)
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 Monday 18 August – Friday 29 August 
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